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Our whole school attendance target is 98%  this academic year. We 
can’t achieve this without your support!  

This week’s attendance: 
Class R MB: 97.65% 
Class R AH: 95.05% 
Class 1 JL: 93.6% 
Class 1CG: 97.1% 
Class 2LC: 99.3% 
Class 2 JRL: 99.65% 
Class 3: 99.65% 
Class 4: 99.65% 
Class 5: 98% 
Class 6: 96.3% 
Overall Attendance: 97.65% 

Congratulations to to Class 2JRL, Class 3 and Class 4!  



 
Advance Notification of Juniors’ Theatre Visit 

We have bought tickets for all of the junior children (years 3~6) to go and see  ‘The 
BFG’ at the Birmingham Rep Theatre on Thursday 18th  December, 2014. The school 

is subsidising this visit, to reduce the cost from £18 to £14 per child. We will be 
travelling to Birmingham by coach. Children will need a packed lunch for the day. 

Further information, and a tear-off permission slip will follow shortly. 
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Advance Notification of Infants’ Theatre Visit 

 
We have bought tickets for all of the infant children (years R~2) to go and see  ‘The 

Gruffalo’ at Warwick Arts Centre on Friday 5th December, 2014. The school is  
subsidising this visit for all pupils, to reduce the cost from £14 to £10. We will be 
travelling to Warwick Arts Centre by coach. Children will need a packed lunch for 
the day (school will provide these for the children under the new Universal Infant 

Free School Meals scheme, but you may send your own, if you prefer).  
Further information, and a tear-off permission slip will follow shortly. 
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